
Good morning Di 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to take part in this Background Briefing program.  

 

As you know Suncorp is strengthening its processes in relation to transparency. Here is a link 

to our Position Statement on Political Donations which is published on the Suncorp Group 

website  

http://www.suncorpgroup.com.au/sites/default/files/fm/160602%20Suncorp%20Position%20

Statement_Political%20Donations%20Final.pdf  

 

At this time we are unable to take part in an interview but thanks again for the opportunity. 

 

Regards 

Nadia 

 

 

Nadia Farha 

Executive Manager, External Relations 

Group Corporate Affairs 


